
 
I want to take a moment to address the upcoming changes that will be occurring at WHS for the 
2020-21 school year.  We know that many people are wondering what is next and what the plan is 
moving forward in regards to curriculum, personalized learning, and project based learning.  We 
have many decisions to make quickly.  We will be seeking as much input as possible and will 
communicate often as the plan unfolds.  In the meantime, I want to ask for the support and patience 
of all of our stakeholders as we navigate these changes.  We have amazing parents, administrators, 
teachers, staff, and students in our district.  With your help and guidance, we will continue to move 
forward and can work together to do what we all feel is in the best interest of our students.  
 
Sincerely, 
  
Adam Hatfield 
Superintendent- USD 353  


